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secretary < secretary@ C FTC. g ov >
Forex Leverage Should be Left at 100:1

The current leverage of 100:1 is entirely appropriate for foreign exchange trading. 10:1 is
ridiculously restrictive. Please leave our leverage alone and allow us the same opportunities to
profit from the markets that the fat cats on Wall Street enjoy.

Jason
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